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Dear Parents & Staff at Bobbie’s Learning Center, 

Welcome, we are Simply Gourmet; a full service catering company with a focus on children’s lunches.  
We will be providing lunch service to your center Monday - Thursday beginning Monday, October 30,  
2023.  

**PLEASE NOTE: the cost of your base meal; entrée, side & fruit or vegetable will be “zero pay” as it 
included in your tuition.  If you elect to PURCHASE any “add on” items, such as specialty items, 
beverages or desserts, YOU will be responsible for paying for those items when you finalize your order.    

Also, even though lunch is included, you must still create an account and make your selections in 
order for your child to receive a meal. 

To create an account and place your order; go to our web site: 

www.SimplyGourmetLunches.com 

(Click on parent registration & you will find step by step instructions to create your account) 

Your menu will have a variety of options for you to select from to customize your child’s meal.  Select 
a day on your menu, click on “edit this day” and the drop down boxes will appear with all of your 
options.  New orders, and/or changes to existing orders, must be placed at least three days in advance 
of the day you would like to receive services.  If your needs change last minute, just call us, we will be 
happy to add your order!!    

Some highlights: 

 Nothing is fried and our products are free of nut ingredients.   
 Our locally grown produce is brought in fresh daily from area farmers!!   
 We proudly offer “wholesome” meal options which have, no artificial ingredients, no growth 

hormones, no trans fats, and limited gmo’s; only foods that promote a healthy diet for children!   
 Meals are individually packed in recyclable cardboard lunch boxes for each student. 
 You will also receive email reminders once you are registered in our system and have the option 

to opt in to receive text reminders; text: “simplygourmet” to 77222 

If you have any trouble navigating through our website, feel free to contact us and we can “walk” you 
through the process.   

         We look forward to serving your children!          
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